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Attn:  Stephanie Jackman (Stephanie.Jackman@health.nsw.gov.au)  
 
20/06/2022 

 
Subject: Liverpool Hospital Redevelopment (SSD-10389) 

Revised CEMP and Sub-plans, Condition A14 
Dear Ms. Muir, 
 
I refer to your revised Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) and Sub-plans, submitted 
to the Planning Secretary in accordance with condition A14 of the project Development Consent for the 
Liverpool Hospital Redevelopment (SSD-10389). I also acknowledge and thank you for your response 
to the Department’s review comments and requests for additional information. 
 
I note that the following plans have been updated: 
• Construction environmental management plan, Revision 2 dated April 2022; 
• Construction traffic and pedestrian management sub-plan, Issue D dated 4 April 2022; 
• Noise and vibration management sub-plan, Revision 6 dated 1 December 2021; 
• Waste management sub-plan, Revision 6 dated 2 March 2022; 
• Hazardous chemicals management sub-plan, Revision 5 dated 2 March 2022; 
• Asbestos & hazardous building material management sub-plan, Revision 5 dated 2 March 2022; 
• Stormwater, erosion and sedimentation management sub-plan, Revision 5 dated 2 March 2022; 
• Air quality management sub-plan, Revision 5 dated 2 March 2022; and  
• Emergency response management sub-plan, Revision 5 dated 2 March 2022. 

 
Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the revised CEMP, Revision 2 dated April 2022, and Sub-plans 
under condition A14(c) of SSD-10389. 
 
You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the submitted documents and the conditions 
of approval, then the requirements of the conditions of approval prevail. 
 
If you have any questions, or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Tom Scoble at 
Thomas.scoble@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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Shiraz Ahmed 
Team Leader – Social Projects  
Infrastructure Management  
 
as nominee of the Planning Secretary 
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